
 
 

With Halloween fast approaching, we have a few reminders for             
parents and students.  Students are welcome to wear their costumes to 

school on Wednesday, October 31st. 
 

 
 Please do not send costumes or make-up for students to apply at 

school.  We do not have supervision or the facilities to assist with this.  

Students should come to school in costume if they are choosing to 
dress up. 

 
 Students in JK—6 will be participating in a Halloween parade first thing  

in the morning. The parade will begin at 8:40 am and will run through 

the gym—parents are welcome to gather in the gym to watch as well! 
 

 Masks can be worn during the parade as long as student’s visibility is 
not restricted. NO masks are to be worn outside for Nutrition Breaks, 
due to visibility concerns.  

 
 NO weapons of any kind are to be sent to school (toy knives, guns, 

pitchforks, etc.) 
 
 We encourage parents to not send students in “gory” or “bloody”  

     costumes.  The point of the day is to have fun and not to scare our    
     younger students!  Save those types of costumes for night-time trick- 

     or-treating, please! 
 

 In addition to the parade, teachers will be communicating information 
around any further individual classroom celebrations during this day, 
with families. 

 
 If you are sending in treats, please ensure they are NUT FREE! 

 
 Halloween is one of our “special days” and treats do NOT need to  
     conform to ministry guidelines.  That said, nutritious treats are gladly    

     accepted! 
 


